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Meeting Notice _

Next meeting is at Woodhaven Community Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: APRIL 28, 1998

Next month: MAY 26, 1998

President’s Note

The July show posters are ready. | have given some out already. | was at the MAAC
stand at the World of Wheels on the weekend and gave out some there, including a
couple to someone from Thunder Bay.

We will try to keep a list of where the posters go so we don't waste our efforts with
more than one person going to the same place.

We need to decide what we are doing in regard to the MCAAC (car club) show on May
17 and 18, the Tin Lizzie show on the 24th, and the Ride for Sight at Winnipeg Beach.
There appears to be no entry fee (MCAAC) for a vehicle on display at the car club

show/swap meet at Red River Park.
Jim H.

Special NOTICE#1

We have some 20th Anniversary posters left- these look great on the garage wall, framed
in the rec. room, or even for gasket material (just kidding) - If you want one or more,
contact Ed Pauch at 832-0255 or the next meeting.

Special NOTICE#Z>

We have received a poster advertising the Altona-Gretna Optimist Club's 20th Anniversary
Outdoor Auto Show on Sunday, July 26,1998. Noon to 5 pm, entry fee $5 per vehicle.
There will be a special area for m motorcycies 14 trophies are awarded, based on voting by
the public and entry owners. This event is part of the Sunflower Festival.




Editoxrs Note

At the last meeting, | brought the members up to date on the progress that MAAC is
having with both DMV and MPIC. Things are looking very positive, and we may have a
"collector's" plate for motorcycles within a couple of years. | am also glad to report that
the CVMG is a member of MAAC.

The Auto-Hazmat course is ready to go, but a site still was not available as of the
meeting night.

We need to get survey sheets filled out and submitted to MPIC to get old motorcycles
properly insured and listed.

Speaking of MPIC, | spoke to my insurance agent, he tells me that the surcharge for a
short term policy is about $40, which is not all that bad.

AMCM will be helping to man the MAAC booth at the World of Wheels show. Jim was
to be our rep on Saturday night, complete with AMCM posters. Hope you got a few
leads, Jim!

Our last meeting was reasonably well attended, and | hope more people come out for
the next meetings, as the summer show will need some planning, and Jim should not
have to do it all.

Suggestions on newsletter content would be appreciated, as an interesting newsletter
is more fun to read. The photos are great, would be nice to add something else.

In December 97 | put an ad on an interet m/c want-ad site, and | am still getting
replies, including people looking for and selling parts.

An acquaintance of mine just bought a "84 HD Dresser, and insured it in early April. The
premium for the full year would have cost him $2200.00 and that's with only basic

Tin Lirzzie Mieet
Things have changed - Lone Star H-D has pulled out as sponsor, and the event is now

a one - day affair, on Sunday May 24th.

Swap space is $20.00 (10x10) and bike entry is $15, supposedly if the bike is to be
judged, some different amount (??) if not judged. Breakfast is included, I'm told. Entry
for spectators is $3, including the car museum. New posters/info are being made up.
Call Dave Johnson at 941-1791 for more details.

AMERICAN -+ BRITISH - IMPORTS

rHUNDER Ry

MOTORCYCLES INC.
SALES = SERVICE = REPAIR

#6-1865 Sargent Ave, TED HECTOR & BILL FRASER
Winnipeg, MB R3H 0E4 (204) 783-8894



Minutes of AMCM Meeting March 31. 1998

rifteen members showed up for our meeting along with a
guest by the name of Cornell Stewart. Cornell happens to own a
1975 750 Honda.

Jim opened the meeting as per the usual protocal. Ed
was called upon to give his report on his meeting with The Tin
Lizzle regarding the May 23 and 24 Classic Motorcycle Weekend.

We thought we would use this event for a display similiar to the
Ride for Sight.

Recéived a letter from Man, Classic and Antique Auto Club
inviting us to the car Swap Meet on May 17 and 18.

Ed further reported on M.A.A.C. The C.V.M.G. have also
joeined up. the M.A.A.C. now represents 30 clubs. They will have a
booth at the World of Wheels. Allister Hickson from MPIC spoke on
0ld Car Plates and said he would not be able to do anything reg-
arding insurance for 2 or 3 years yet. Motorcycles will be in-
cluded in the 01d Plate Program.

“Further on the "Auto Hazmat” course, we have a course out-
line, but I didn't see the date for it.

Jim told us more about the Swap Meet July 11, , Show.....
to be free. Swap Meet ....to charge 310.00 per space.,,,probably
use tennis court for everything.

Respectfully submitted by
Mike the Bike.....

Library Bookworm Ramblings...... received 2 issues of
C.V.M.G. Newsletters for our library. If anyone wishes to
SOE .y ws let me know,
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HE new Captain Is the supreme model for the lightwelght

enthusiast. Lively, troctable and very economical to run it has

a performance to satlsfy the most exacting owner. Tha soft action

telescoplc forks, plvoting fork rear suspension and luxurious dual

f seat provide an exceptional standard of comfort for rider and
i - . . passenger—under any condlitions.
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